
 
 

 
 

Reverend Brian Rogers 
championed the floodlighting of 

St Andrew’s and after 

considerable village fundraising 
in July 2012 it was agreed 

where they should be installed. 
 

 

 
 

The floodlights were blessed by the 
Bishop of Peterborough the Right 

Reverend Donald Allister at a St 

Andrew’s Day service in November 
2012 
  

 
 

 

 
 

On Sunday 26th April Brian held 
his last service in St Andrew’s to 

a packed congregation.  
Afterwards a cake, iced with a 

fishing scene, champagne and 
refreshments were served as 

villagers wished him well for his 
move to Ireland and a long and 

happy retirement. 


